ARTEE Meetings on delay in disbursement of Salary

Although the position of disbursement of Salary is improving, Yesterday (01.11.017) President had requested Member(F) for a meeting in this matter. Today M(F) (02.11.07) called President and had a detailed discussion. M(F) informed that all the required information by Hon'ble MIB has been sent and MOU is also signed. Hon'ble MIB's main concern was to update the data base of Government Employees and Prasar Bharati Employees. This work is also completed.

M(F) was informed about the resentment of Employees all over the country. President opined that the problems and confusions between Ministry and Prasar Bharati should be sorted and Employees should not be allowed to suffer due to such misunderstandings.

M(F) anticipated that things are normalizing and he expected that now onward no problem should arise.

The Salary issue is the violation of fundamental right and ARTEE is determined to do whatever required. We are trying to meet other Authorities also.

Central Office